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The Inland Center for Sustainable Development at the School of Public Policy, University of 
California, Riverside, seeks a postdoctoral research fellow, well-versed in quantitative skills and 
methods, to conduct research in the areas prioritized by the Center, such as housing, real estate, 
neighborhood change, and sustainable regional development, among others. Candidates are 
expected to hold a Ph.D. in urban studies/planning, geography, regional science, spatial 
economics, or a related discipline. The successful candidate will have strong quantitative 
research skills such as temporal-spatial statistical modeling, social network analysis, survey 
methods, and their applications in community-based research. Experiences and knowledge of 
housing issues in California, especially the inland region of Southern California, is desirable.  
 
Reporting to the co-directors, the postdoctoral fellow will provide support for a range of 
activities to be undertaken in the Center, including taking the lead on research activity, writing 
technical reports, preparing grant applications, policy outreach, and dissemination of research 
findings to community stakeholders. An ability to represent the Center and the co-directors in 
discussions with on- and off-campus project partners will be critical, as will be timely 
communication with the co-directors, community partners, and key UCR campus staff. The 
anticipated duration of this position is one year, with the possibility of extension depending upon 
funding.  
 
The University of California, Riverside, is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action employer. 
All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, age, disability, protected veteran 
status, or any other characteristic protected by law. Postdoctoral fellows at the University of 
California are represented by a labor union.  
 
We hope to fill the position as soon as possible.  
 
For full consideration, please submit your CV and names and contact information of three 
referees to Qingfang.Wang@ucr.edu by Friday, Nov 15, 2019. In your submission, please 
indicate “ICSD Postdoc” in the email subject. Thank you.  
 

http://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/labor/bargaining-units/px/contract.html
mailto:Qingfang.Wang@ucr.edu

